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The Nursery and Reception classes in our school have been developed with the educational 

needs of the three to five-year old’s as their priority. (They deliver the Foundation Stage of 

the Curriculum). Children enter nursery in the term after their third birthday for five half 

days per week or for a full 30 hours. During their time in Nursery, they will experience a 

detailed and highly developed curriculum tailored to the needs of the very young child.  

  

Their stay at school can be extended to full time i.e. five full days if they meet the 

government criteria set out here. The staff will provide an extended curriculum in line with 

the government’s Early Learning Goals and the National Curriculum.  

  

With the excellent environment, fluidity of movement and highly structured learning 

situations, we feel your children will experience an outstanding introduction to their 

education. Our dedicated, well trained and experienced staff enthusiastically provide 

quality education for all children.  

  

Any families wishing to register their child for a place after their third birthday, are most 

welcome to visit our school to experience the warm and open welcome offered to all our 

families.  

  

In the case of over subscription, criteria for admission in every age group will be applied in 

line with the Local Education Authority’s Admissions Policy.  

  

The admission number for entry to Reception is 30.  
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